
WIFLE President Catherine Sanz in Chile this Week 
President Sanz was invited to Chile by the U.S. Department of State to give 
presentations to several groups of women officers.  These are photos from 
yesterday sharing with you. 
 
April 5, 2016.  President Sanz at the Policia de Investigaciones de Chile (PDI) at the 
police academy. These women participated in the round table discussions which 

included the top ranked woman officer to the new cadets. Training at the academy is three years long and is a live in 
situation. The officers graduate with the equivalent of a college degree. The agency size is 6000; 30% are women. 
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